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Dear Professor Durrani,



Assalamu alaikum,
It is an honour for me to be in contact with a professor in the course of my Islamic work. I am pleased to learn that your organisation does have a library. Initially, I was going to send only the PRACTICAL ISLAMIC ADVICE booklet now, however, I can also send the DREAMS OF ISLAM book. I would be grateful if you and your staff would ascertain that as many users of your centre use the book as possible. The booklet does not carry restrictions, so you are welcome too get copies printed for distribution, If funding permits. 

I would be grateful, professor if you would tell readers to send me the comments on my literature to the above address and I myself would like to receive your own personal comments on my work. Insha’Allah I shall take notes of the association, comments and look after them. 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
